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Megan Miltimore

From: Cherie Johnson <johnsonc@mendocinocounty.gov>
Sent: Thursday, May 9, 2024 8:47 AM
To: Megan Miltimore; Darcie Antle
Cc: John Magnan; Juanita Dreiling
Subject: RE: Request for CEO Approval to Submit Application for the FY24 Rural and Small Dept 

Violent Crime Reduction Grant

approved 
 

From: Megan Miltimore <miltimom@mendocinosheriff.org>  
Sent: Thursday, May 9, 2024 8:28 AM 
To: Darcie Antle <antled@mendocinocounty.gov> 
Cc: Cherie Johnson <johnsonc@mendocinocounty.gov>; John Magnan <magnanj@mendocinosheriff.org>; Juanita 
Dreiling <dreilingj@mendocinosheriff.org> 
Subject: Request for CEO Approval to Submit Application for the FY24 Rural and Small Dept Violent Crime Reduction 
Grant 
 

 
Good morning! 
 
Attached is a letter signed by Undersheriff Magnan requesting CEO approval to apply for the FY 24 Rural and 
Small Department Violent Crime Reduction Program from the Bureau of Justice Assistance. 
 
This grant funding is up to $300,000 over a 36-month performance period. We are in the process of finalizing a 
proposed grant narrative but will not have time to obtain BOS approval prior to the May 15th application 
deadline in Grants.gov Once the narrative is completed, I will submit an Agenda Summary for the Board’s 
approval at the next available meeting. In the meantime, we are respectfully seeking CEO approval to move 
forward with the application before the filing deadline. 
 
Thank  you in advance for your assistance! 
 
Megan Miltimore  
Senior Department Analyst 
Mendocino County Sheriff's Office 
951 Low Gap Rd, Ukiah CA  95482 
Phone 707.468.3451 
miltimom@mendocinosheriff.org 
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